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Newsletter 27 

Spring Term 2, Week 6 

 News for this week: 

Dear Parents,  

Hooke Court -Year 4 had a wonderful time at Hooke Court this week, they enjoyed all the activities, got 
stuck into everything with great enthusiasm and displayed wonderful behaviour, manners and friendli-
ness.  They were an absolute credit to the school. Thank you to the staff who accompanied the children 
on the trip and working the overtime to do so.  Year 4 will be sharing their adventures at Hooke during 
an extended assembly the first week back after the Easter Break on Friday 26th April at 2.30pm.   

A very big thank you to the CSF for their hard work this term.  The bingo was a great 
success and raised a brilliant £325 for the school, as well as provided a great evening of 
entertainment for the school and local community. Thank you for also providing refresh-
ments at our end of term awards assembly.   

For next term, when the weather hopefully gets nicer, we are turning our attention to 
the garden and would like to revamp it ready to use it more during the Summer Term.  
We are planning a Community  Garden Day on Saturday 4th May from 9am-3pm.  Any-
one is welcome along to help out for all or part of the day.  For this please could we put 
out a request for any donations of:  

 Any old planks, decking etc. to replace the rotting wood on our raised beds.  

 For a bug hotel, any old terracotta pots, tubes etc.  bamboo canes, house bricks with holes 
in, pine cones, logs with holes drilled in, old tiles.  

 Unwanted (but good condition) large plant pots and planter trays (to replace the old ones in 
the front playground). 

 Any perennial plants, summer flowers or excess vegetable seedlings. 

 Junk modelling items– bottle tops, old tubs, bottles, loo//kitchen rolls etc.  

 Also, if anyone has the tools, time and would like to do any odd jobs for us in the garden as 
an ongoing thing then we would be most grateful of the help.  Just let Mrs See know– thank 
you.   

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your ongoing support for the school.  I am sure you'll 
join me in also saying a huge thank you to our wonderful staff too, who all work so hard and go over 
and above in their roles here.  We break up today for two weeks for Easter and return on Tuesday 23rd 
April. I hope you all enjoy a restful and peaceful break spending some quality time with your families. 

Warm regards, Mrs See 



Each week at our Friday Celebration Assembly we will hear about all the great learning from the 

week and Mrs See will award certificates and special gold Headteacher stickers to say Well Done. 

The children’s achievements will also be put up in the frames on the ‘Wow Work Wall’ out-

side her office.    

 

 Milk - is available for all children if they would like to have it.  This is 

provided free for children under 5 thanks to a government subsidy and when 

they turn 5 is available for £1.50 a week.  Milk is served each day at break-

times and the children are able to have it outside at playtime so they don’t 

miss any play.  

 

 Dates for the Summer Term are on the back of this letter and will be published on the website.  

New dates will be added when we have full information about other events for the Summer Term 

such as Brass for Year 3/4 and Swimming.  

 

 Please see the attached note from DASP Music following our excellent Musical Instrument Road-

show last week.  We are always keen to support children learning instruments in school so please 

do get in touch if you would like to look into your child learning one.  

 

 Thank you to those people who have already returned slips and payment for clubs, there are still a 

few spaces on the Sports Clubs and Clay Club.  Wild Art on Thursday is full but we are keeping a 

waiting list with the possibility of running a second session of Wild Art on a different day.  This 

will dependent on having enough children to run it though.  

 

 We are still on the look out for more governors to support our school. If you might be interested 

in supporting us, or if you know of someone else in the community who may be interested, please 

speak to Mrs See.  Many thanks!  

Payments to the school for clubs, trips, breakfast club etc. can be made online via BACS payments to:         

Cheselbourne Village School / Account No: 69603634 / Sort code: 60-07-01  Please could you put your child’s 

name as the reference for these payments. Thank you.  

WELL DONE to our End of Term Award Winners –super achievements all term! 

End of Term Class 

Superstars: 

Joe in Kingfisher 

Class  

&  

William in Butterfly 

Class 

End of Term Super 

Spellers: 

Abbi in Kingfisher 

Class  

&  

Emma In Butterfly 

Class 

End of Term Super 

Readers: 

Rupert in Kingfisher 

Class  

&  

Mackenzie  in Butter-

fly Class 

End of Term Maths 

Stars: 

Daniel in Kingfisher 

Class  

&  

Archie in Butterfly 

Class 



  

 

 
 

Dates will be updated as new ones are known.  They will also be on the website.  

Date Event Details 

Tues 23rd April Summer Term begins   

Fri 26th April Peripatetic Music Tuition begins If you are interested in your child receiving music tuition for 
a range of instruments, please speak to Mrs White or MRs 
See for more information. 

Tues 30th April Clubs begin All clubs start this week. 

Fri 26th April Extended Celebration Assembly Year 4 will be sharing their Hooke Court Experience. Parents 
etc. warmly welcomed to attend! 

Sat 4th May Community Garden Day 9-3pm. All welcome along for all or part of the day to help 
spruce up the front playground and garden. 

May Assessment Phase Starts KS1 SATS, Y1 Phonics and Y4 Assessment (details to follow). 

Fri 24th May End of Summer Term 1   

Mon 27th May - Fri 31st 

May 

SUMMER HALF TERM   

Mon 3rd June INSET 5 Staff Training in school. School closed for children. 

Sat 21st - Sun 22nd June Midsummer Music Festival Details to follow. 

Sat 29th June DASP Fest Details to follow. 

Wed 3rd July School Nurse Drop in Drop in sessions available from 9:30am. 

Thur 4th July Transfer Day Y4 will spend the day at the middle school. Children in 
school will spend the day in their new classroom. 

Fri 5th July Family Picnic and Sports Day Picnic for all on the field followed by our afternoon Sports 
Day.  (Weather permitting) 

Fri 5th July End of Year Reports Reports for the end of the year sent home. 

Mon 8th July Optional Parent Teacher Meetings.   

Mon 8th - Fri 12th July Community ARTS WEEK More details to follow. 

Tues 9th July Last Scarecrows of the year.   

Thurs 18th July Whole School Summer Performance Details to follow. 

Fri 19th July Leaver’s Service and end of year BBQ 

and Fete 

Details to follow. 

Fri 19th July DASP Apollo Event Maumbury Rings, Dorchester -details to follow. 

Mon 22nd July Whole School Summer Trip Details to follow. 


